
 

 

10th April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I write to inform you that our long-standing Learning Community Leader Mr Bastow will 
sadly be leaving us on Friday 26th April.   
 
Mr Bastow has served Maidenhill in various roles since 2012; for the most part as Learning 
Community Leader for the Frocester Community for the past 10 years. 
 
We will very much miss everything Mr Bastow has brought to the school; his passion for 
education; his care of students; his professionalism when working with parents and carers.  I 
know many of our students and you, the families will miss Mr Bastow and will want to wish 
him well.   
 
There is some change afoot within our LINKS team at the moment, however I am delighted 
to say that Miss Wasley will step up to lead the Frocester community for the remaining 
weeks of this academic year following Mr Bastow’s departure later this month.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr A Hunter 
Head Teacher 


